
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
12/12/2018 

 
Attended by:  Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Russ Lane, Lara Sargent, Ken Perley, Janet Montuori,  

Frank Montuori, Joyce Thompson 
 
Veterans Day:  The Veterans Day celebration was a huge success. There were over 50 visitors and 

they seemed to enjoy the refreshments and conversation. People were reminiscing 
and laughing and enjoying each other’s stories. It will definitely be an annual event 
held at Ellingwood Information Center. 

 
Money: Lara reported that the Committee has raised $4,572 so far. Over $800 was raised at 

the Veterans Day celebration from donations.  
 
Gatherings: The group discussed the idea of having a place for Veterans to gather on a regular 

basis since the process seems to be very healing. Andrea suggested posting 
something on Facebook to see if there is interest. Frank said he would mention the 
idea at Chase Point to see if people would like to have a place to get together. 

 
Fundraising: Joyce discussed the idea of a Paint Night. She has done it many times before and 

would be willing to organize one for the Veterans Memorial Committee. This will be 
discussed further at a future meeting.  

 
Next Meeting: 1/9/2019 

Generate a list of materials needed 
 
 
 
    
    
    


